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AMENDED NOTICE OF PUBLIC COMMENT 
 

In Re: PETITION OF CHATTANOOGA GAS COMPANY FOR APPROVAL OF AN 
ADJUSTMENT IN RATES AND TARIFF; THE TERMINATION OF THE AUA 
MECHANISM AND THE RELATED TARIFF CHANGES AND REVENUE 
DEFICIENCY RECOVERY; AND AN ANNUAL RATE REVIEW MECHANISM 

 
Docket No.: 18-00017 
 
Date: August 3, 2018 
 

 

The Tennessee Public Utility Commission (“Commission”) is seeking comment from members of the 

public regarding the Petition for a general rate increase filed on February 15, 2018, by Chattanooga Gas 

Company.  Therefore, the Commission will hold a public meeting in Chattanooga, Tennessee, beginning at 

4:00 p.m. (Eastern) on Thursday, August 9, 2018, in the Raccoon Mountain Room at the University of 

Tennessee- Chattanooga. The room is directly across from the Bookstore inside the University Center located 

at 615 McCallie Avenue, TN.  Commission Chair, Robin Morrison, will preside over the public meeting and 

members of the public are invited to attend and present comments. Visitor parking is available at the 5th Street 

Garage located on East 5th Street.  A campus map is attached to this notice for reference.   

In addition, the Commission will hear testimony from witnesses during a public hearing in 

Nashville in Hearing Room G.201, Andrew Jackson State Office Building, 500 Deaderick Street, Nashville, 

Tennessee beginning on August 21, 2018 at 9:00 a.m. (CDT) to determine whether the Petition and rate 

increase should be approved. 
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